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PGIP Quarterly Dashboard to Launch in September! 

We’re excited to announce the launch of the new PGIP Quarterly Dashboard in 
September 2025! After over a year of development, the static Access Shell quarterly 
datasets are being replaced with a new Tableau dashboard. While the quarterly 
datasets will continue to be delivered via Edifecs, the Access Shells will be retired at 
the end of 2025. 

Interactive Design and User-Friendly Features 

Here are some features we are pleased to be able to offer the PGIP community: 

• No need to pre-load data 

• Interactive user experience with dynamic filters 

• Simplified process for generating reports 

• Easy to download, ready-to-use PDFs 

• Sign up for the subscription service to have PDF reports delivered to your inbox on 
a regular basis 

• Flexibility in design allows dashboard enhancements to meet the needs of POs 

• Easy access to the User Guide, which provides useful tips on using the dashboard 
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